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Sincerely, 

Grand Junction City Council 
250 North 5th Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Suite 850. Valley Federal Plaza 
225 North Fifth Street 

P.O. Box 220 
Grand Junction. Colorado 81502 

Telephone (303) 245-4300 
Telefax (303) 243-4358 
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RE: Central Grand Valley Sanitation District 
. Line Maintenance Agreement 

Dear Members of the City Council: 

For a number of years b- ty of Grand Junction has been 
provide, line c 	service for .entral Grand Valley. In 
19* , the City charged $61,432.80; 	1992, the City charged 
3,604.00; ..e 	.. , 	=ven months, the City charged 
61,263.00 These amounts do not include the charges from the 
Ci 	-.7 mergency call-outs and lift station maintenance and 
operation. 

Through negotiations with the City, the District was allowed 
to plce the line cleaningcharge out for competitive bid. The 
City submitted its bid of $71,108.40 per year for a five-year, 
contract. Only two private bids, both from Denver, were higher 
than the City ($73,175.00 and $80;296.00). Four private bids 
were lower than the. City, and the contract was awarded to 
Southwestern Pipe Management System out of Montrose at a cost of 

r $30,633.00 per year. This savings of over $40,000.00 a year will 
greatly help our District in keeping costs in line. 

The District is continuing to pay to the City $30,000.00 per 
year for lift station maintenance and operation and for emergency 
call-outs. Through April 30, 1994, there were only two emergency 
call-outs in the entire District. 

We thought this information may be of some interest to the 
City Council. 
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